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Minutes from August 1, 2019 Social Committee meeting 

Members attending: Karen Dryden, Rebecca Roth, Peggy Fisher, Gina Malashock (guest) and Carol 

Wagner 

The Street Meet is planned for 4 PM to 6 PM, 9/29/2019 at the previous year’s location on Reeds 

between Somerset and 92nd Street.  (Inclement weather date is 10/6/2019.)  Committee members 

are asked to report at 2:30 so we can set up the tables, chairs, table coverings, table décor, raffle 

and auction areas, etc.  The entree items will be provided by Mary Green, owner of Marigold’s Food 

Truck.  (Mary is a new resident in our neighborhood.) Carol will talk to Mary to get some needed 

info.  NOTE: at the time of this writing, Carol has talked to Mary and learned the following:  The food 

items she will have available for order are Cherry Pork sandwich with Cilantro Lime Slaw, Turkey, 

Bacon, Lettuce and Tomato sandwich, Turkey Slider, Grilled Caprese Sandwich, Hot Dog, Grilled 

Cheese and PB& J. Mary said she and her workers are pretty fast in getting the ordered food to the 

customers but, if a long line develops, she will give folks a number and, when their food is ready, 

she’ll call out the number.  She stated she needs 5-7 days ahead so she can order the food.  

Therefore our plan to have the Save the Date Evite sent on 9/4/2019 with an RSVP date of 

9/18/2019 and the second Evite sent on 9/15/2019 with the same RSVP date sounds good.  Mary 

will provide the plastic ware so we will only need to provide some, especially forks, near the side 

dishes table.  

As with last year, we will ask residents to bring side dishes.  The committee members will bring desserts.  

Carol will ask Heide Petermann if she will provide 1 tray of Costco cookies. NOTE: Heide said yes. 

We have bottled water left over from the 6/2019 Patio Crawl. Rebecca has 25 bottles and Becky has 

20 bottles.  We also have a few cans of leftover soda which we’ll serve until they are gone. KAREN 

will bring 1 case (24) of chilled water and the raffle seed money of $50 worth of $5 bills.  CAROL 

KELLY will bring a case of water, note cards on which to identify the side dishes and her card table.  

(We know that, if it is a hot day, water will be a popular item.) PAT will bring an ice cooler and 3 

large bags of ice. BECKY will bring an ice cooler, 1 bag of ice, her left over water and soda, sidewalk 

chalk and her 2 card tables. BRENDA will again bring her money box, and 2 card tables. REBECCA 

will bring an ice cooler, a bag of ice, her left over water and pop, 3 6’ tables and any card tables she 

has.  EVERYONE please bring your chairs. PEGGY will purchase the napkins, forks and paper 

plates.   CAROL W will bring a card table, make two signs that we will hang on the front of two card 

tables (one will identify the Sign In/Name Tag table and the other will identify the Raffle/Auction 

table), ice chest, tape, pens, markers, the sidewalk chalk we currently have, trash bags. Carol will 

ask Rolling Hills Church if we can borrow 20 folding chairs from them. NOTE: they said no.  She will 

ask the same question of Bethany Lutheran Church. NOTE: they said no.  

We need a volunteer to assist Carol W with walking around selling raffle tickets. NOTE: Ann Bohrn, new 

member of the Board, will perform this task. Karen will man the raffle ticket table and we need a 
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volunteer to man the sign in/name tag table. NOTE: Peggy will perform this task. Can someone 

bring a music playing system of some kind, such as their phone or portable boom box or? 

We plan to again have the Raffle and the Silent Auction. Gina Malashock has volunteered to take care 

of the raffle and auction table displays, as Bob Lowery did in the past.  Carol W is soliciting items 

for both tables.  

Cost of raffle tickets will be as in the past, 2 for $5, 5 for $10.  Opening bids and minimum bids on the 

Auction will be decided. 

Anything I have incorrect or have forgotten? 

Respectfully submitted by Carol Wagner, Social Committee Chair. 


